
Younghein, Meredith L.
4/24/2014 11:10:14 AM
Younghein, Meredith L. (Meredith.Younghein@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: R. 14-02-001: Save the Date for 2nd Workshop on Track 1 of the Joint Reliability 

Plan: 5/13/14

To Parties in R. 14-02-001 (The Joint Reliability Plan)

Please Save the Date for an Energy Division Workshop on the potential scope, design and 
mechanics of multi-year forward resource adequacy requirements (aka 2-3 year forward 
procurement) on May 13th, 2014.

A notice will be sent closer to the date with more information, as well as details on web and 
teleconference availability.

The workshop will be held at the CPUC Auditorium, 505 Van Ness Ave., from 10am-4pm.

Also, a reminder that the first workshop on “Track 1”: Multi-year Resource Adequacy will be 
held next Friday May 2nd, from 9am-3:30pm at the CPUC Auditorium. Please refer to the 
Daily Calendar on the Commission’s website for details, www.cpuc.ca.gov . A workshop 
summary will be read into the record at the conclusion of this workshop.

For further information contact:

Meredith Leigh Younghein

Senior Regulatory Analyst

Energy Division, California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-5953

mly@cpuc.ca.gov
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